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Date***



Dear Faculty***, 

I would like to personally thank you for your presentation at the 2019 fall symposium for the Northern California PCNA Chapter. Judging from the commends of those who attended, your presentation was well received and will make an impact on the participant’s ability to care for patients and their community. 

I know you have a busy schedule and our group is grateful that you made the time to prepare and present at our event. Thank you again for sharing your knowledge and expertise. 

Sincerely, 


Lindsay Thomas, MS, RN, CNS 
Chair: Northern California PCNA Chapter 
E: lrthomas@stanford.edu 
C: 650-485-9981
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